
December, 2011

Dear Friends and Customers Happy Holiday!!
What a great year for the Electric Vehicles. We finally see them driving around cities and
highways. They are finally for real.  I  drove both the GM Volt,  the Nissan Leaf and the
Mitsubishi i.  The key is in, there is no noise and the EV is ready to go. Just step on the
on the accelerator to enjoy a great torque and a smooth drive.
In 2012 more car  manufacturers will  launch their  vehicles.  The Mitsubishi  i,  the Ford
Focus Electric, the "family" of Prius models and many more will be available soon. 2012.
In the meantime Verdek has been building the charging infrastructure necessary   to
reduce or eliminate the "range anxiety". The network of ChargePoint charging stations is
now quite extensive in all the US.  
ChargePoint  is  accessible  via  PDA.   Just  click  on  the  hyperlinks to  download  the
ChargePoint apps for iPhone, Blackberry or Android.
You will always know where and how far is the closest ChargePoint charging station.
 
We wish you a successful 2012!!
 
  

 
 
 

Happy Holidays From, 

 



The Verdek Team 
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